Missouri Association of Blind Students 
Board meeting 
April 5 2012
Time 21:00

Members Present:
Bethany Bennington President
Todd Orlowski Secretary 
Kyle  Board member
Candice NABS Representative 
New Business
1. Discussed a Email List for People Interested or  that have questions about the Association. 
2. Talked about ways to get new members possibly doing some sort of short presentation/ information handouts at schools.
3. The Creating of a facebook Page for the association (the Presidents job :D)
4. The changing of the name to MOABS because the MABS name is already being used by other Chapters in Different States. 
5. The Possibility of getting a sub domain (web Address) through our affiliates website.
6. The using of drop box to share the organizations internal information. 
Old Business: 
None

The next Conference Call will be on 15 May 2012 if that woriks for everyone. I figured that this would be after most peoples finals 
Dial in Number 605-781-1000 
Pin Number 583570#
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